
 
 
 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Chapel Road, Selston) 
(Prohibition of Waiting) Traffic Regulation Order 2022 (4280) 

 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd, is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to 
deliver highway services in Nottinghamshire. Concerns have been raised about 
inconsiderate and obstructive parking along Chapel Road, which reduces 
accessibility to properties and businesses along Chapel Road including Selston High 
School. 
 
To help address this issue, it is therefore proposed to introduce ‘No Waiting At Any 
Time’ restrictions (Double Yellow Lines), as shown on drawing number 
H/WA/4072/01.  


